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Monday, 08 September 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to share that Year 1 will have the wonderful opportunity to take part in Forest School 

sessions this term. These sessions will replace the children’s second weekly PE lesson and will be a 

fantastic chance for them to explore nature, build resilience, and develop teamwork and problem-

solving skills in an outdoor setting. 

 

Forest School will be led by Mrs Long and take place on Thursdays and Fridays. Godrevy class will 

attend until October half term. The class has been divided into three groups, and you’ll find a note 

inside your child’s reading record indicating which group they are in and the day they will attend. 

 

Children are welcome to come to school in ‘old clothes’ on the day they are attending Forest School. 

 

To ensure your child is comfortable and prepared for all weather conditions, please send them with the 

following kit: 

 

•  Wellington boots 

•  Waterproof trousers and coat or an all-in-one waterproof suit 

•  A warm hat for colder days 

 

Please ensure everything is clearly labelled and stored in a bag that can hang on their peg.  

 

Sessions will go ahead regardless of the weather, so it’s important that children are dressed 

appropriately. These items can be left on your child’s peg throughout the term.  

 

Forest School will begin on Thursday 11th September, so we kindly ask that your child’s kit is in school 

by Wednesday 10th September. 

 

We’re really looking forward to seeing the children thrive in this exciting outdoor learning experience. 

Thank you for your support in helping them get ready. 

 

Warm regards, 

The Year 1 Team 
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